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Good morning Michael,

It sure was, now the hard work begins! I’ll touch base with our Operations team on this and
make a site visit today if necessary. 

Loop back around with you as soon as I have some more information.

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
SATX & RGV District Areas
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
Cell 210 772 6074

On Aug 18, 2021, at 9:55 AM, Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Chris,

Good outcome last night! On another note, I wanted to reach out regarding Peppermill
Apartments at 2125 Universal City Boulevard. They have placed two dumpsters outside
the trash enclosure (right across from City Hall on UC Blvd.) and their property manager
said it is because Waste Management can’t access the dumpsters if they’re inside the
trash enclosure. Can you please look into this and confirm? It sounds odd.

Thanks,

Michael Cassata, AICP
Development Services Director
City of Universal City
2150 Universal City Blvd
Universal City, TX 78148

Tel:  (210) 619-0720



Fax:  (210) 659-7062
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